
 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

  
   

 
 

 
  

  
 

    
 

 
   

   
   

   
 

  
 

    

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

MIKE KREIDLER Phone: 360-725-7000 STATE OF WASHINGTON STATE INSURANCE COMMISSIONER www.insurance.wa.gov 

OFFICE OF 
INSURANCE COMMISSIONER 

January 10, 2023 

To: Authorized Insurance Companies that wrote Private Passenger Automobile insurance 
between 2016 and 2020 within Washington state. 

Re: The June 25, 2021, request for data relating to claims activity and premium refunds, credit, 
or reductions. 

Pursuant to RCW 48.02.060 and WAC 284-30-650, I, Insurance Commissioner Mike Kreidler, 
instructed authorized property/casualty insurers on June 25, 2021, to provide certain claim 
information regarding the private passenger automobile insurance written in Washington state 
between 2016 and 2020, and details on the types of refunds, credit, or reductions each company 
may have provided to its insureds in 2020 relating to the COVID-19 pandemic. That data call was 
suspended on July 19, 2021. 

You are hereby notified this data request is permanently cancelled. The Commissioner has 
decided not to resume this data call, and there is no further need to report the information requested 
in the June 25, 2021, data call. 

If you have any questions, please contact my staff, David Forte, at David.Forte@oic.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Kreidler, 
Insurance Commissioner 

[Sent electronically] 

Mailing Address: PO Box 40255 Olympia, WA 98504-0255 
Street Address: 5000 Capitol Blvd Tumwater WA 98501 
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